
 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
18 September 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am delighted to report that year 11 students have made an excellent start to this important GCSE 
year. They have returned from the summer break with renewed focus and determination to do well 
across all their subjects.  
 
To ensure you can provide the best support for your child throughout the year, we invite you to our 
Year 11 Information Evening on Tuesday 26 September. This event will cover important topics such 
as key dates, post 16 options and applications, supporting wellbeing, and revision strategies. 
 
Please use the link below to register your attendance for the event. 
https://forms.office.com/e/MmPfhVTfBP 
 
I look forward to seeing you at the evening.  
 
Best wishes 

 
Nimali De Silva 
Head of Year 11 
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